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Due to recent press coverage questioning Finance Wales as "fit for purpose" I 

felt compelled to share my support for this organisation. Earlier this year 

Finance Wales provided Limegreentangerine with a business loan for the 

development and expansion of the company. This was at the midst of the 

recession, at a time when we urgently needed financial assistance; yet know 

one wanted to help. Our bank wasn't interested and despite having ample 

equity in our building the mortgage company would not permit us to release 

a penny. Without the help of Finance Wales, 2013 would have had a very 

difficult year for us. Fortunately we are now heading in the right direction. 

With a profitable 2013 under our belt we are forecasting great things for 

2014. We’re very grateful to Finance Wales for their support and belief.  

 

Regards 

Andy Rees 

Limegreentangerine 


